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 This past week has been a very interesting one for my internship. I was finally able to 
start working, and my first day was last week. On my first day, when I got to the office, I was 
able to finally meet my point of contact (POC), who was the person who initially was 
involved with interviewing me and answering a lot of pre-start day questions. he was able to 
show me around and introduce me to all the people I would be working with in this 
department. On the second day I got to meet even more people, such as the project 
manager and some other managerial people in the department. Later in the week, I was 
able to go to another office to get my badge in order to access the systems I will be working 
with. Along with that, I found out in the beginning of the week that I would have the 
opportunity to telework every now and then, which will be nice, as if I have something that I 
need to handle, such as an appointment or an emergency, I would not have to take time off 
without pay. Everyone I have met so far have been incredibly nice, and I am extremely 
excited to keep working here. 


